ITEM 2 SRC PUBLIC COMMENT 001

From: AL

To: Clerk of the Board Public Email

Subject: Foothill Farms Shopping Center Tentative Parcel Project
Date: Wednesday, June 17, 2020 8:34:34 PM

EXTERNAL EMAIL: If unknown sender, do not click links/attachments.
To whom it may concern; Sacramento Board Clerk,

I am writing today to express my support for the Foothill Farms Shopping Center Tentative
Parcel Project PLNP2019-00271.

My family and | have recently moved to the Foothill Farms and would very much like to see
our tax dollars being used to improve this somewhat run down area of Sacramento. Increased
investment into the area can only yield positive results, and we are excited to see what new
talent and businesses this project would bring to the area.

Related, though it may be “off agenda”, we would love to see the removal or a similar Parcel
Project of the “Alley Katz” building and area on Auburn Blvd.

Any similar mailings of future plans for this parcel and others would be greatly appreciated to
keep the community involved.

Thank you for your time,

Allison Lensing
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